

ሳペበርሊኦ⁰ዕና

Avatiliqiyikkut

Department of Environment

Ministère de l'Environnement

May 9, 2011

Mikidjuk Akavak Chief Executive Officer Nunavut Wildlife Management Board PO Box1379 Iqaluit, NU X0A 0H0

Re: request to amend briefing note for DS polar bear public Hearing

Dear Miki,

Please find attached a revised briefing note for consideration at the upcoming Public Hearing on Davis Strait Polar Bear Total Allowable Harvest.

An error on the original Briefing Note was noticed and we wish to amend the briefing note to correct the error. The changes do not change our recommendation. It does remove a 10 year population projection that was based on a draft of the report, not the final report as submitted. This will bring the briefing note in line with what is in the final report.

I trust that the board will consider this request despite its lateness.

Sincerely,

Chris Hotson

A/Director of Wildlife

Department of Environment

Government of Nunavut